
The AFSCME family 
picnic relies on 
generous contributions 
from local unions and 
volunteers. 
TTo help make the 2019 picnic 
possible, organizers are seeking cash 
donations to purchase food, 
beverages and water park tickets 
for the first 100 kids.

Volunteers and donations of potluck 
foods and desserts are also needed.

Bring this flier to your next 
membership meeting to get your 
local’s donation approved early!
Send donations payable to
AFSCME Family Picnic/Duane Gatzke
1025 E. Rose Ave, St. Paul MN 55106
To volunteer, contact Duane Gatzke at
651-472-2787 or kkirk77@comcast.net

Sunday
Aug. 18
1-5 PM

Battle Creek Regional Park, Maplewood


